
ST MARGARET MARY’S CATHOLIC CHURCH 
March 28, 2021 

Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord 

Please update your email contact list with our new  email address: 

office@saintmmc.com 

 

Catholic Charities Job Opening 

Catholic Charities seeks a full-time Case Management     
Coordinator to coordinate direct assistance programs for  
individuals and families in need; including emergency food 
pantry, burial assistance, and direct financial and holiday 
assistance. For more information, visit: 

 https://ccdoc.org/en/jobs.  
 

A cover letter and resume (2 page maximum) must be sub-
mitted electronically to DBFebles@charlottediocese.org.  
No phone calls please. 

 

L-R: Nicanor Batalla, Rubén and Juan. 

As many of you know, we have had a dedicated group of volunteers working over several months to restore our 
pews to their original beauty.  At our recent Parish Council meeting, a unanimous appreciation was expressed:   
“To Nicanor, Rubén and Juan, thank you and may God bless you for your work.  We also want to thank Carlos 

Castro for his leadership in the project.”   Help us to maintain the beauty that they have restored.  

Pews Like New!  

 “LIFE Runners” use prayer and teamwork to defend Life 
from conception to natural death. Running optional.  Faith 
required.  Sign up to get your “REMEMBER The Unborn 

– Jer 1:5” jersey and team updates/devotions 
at liferunners.org/signup. Invite others to join us.  All In 
Christ for Pro-Life! Contact your NC - Swannanoa St. 

Margaret Mary chapter leader, Julie Hansbury, 
at jslosarczyk2@uwalumni.com.”  

 Run for Life! 

Catholic Charities Diocese of Charlotte Western Region Office partnered with   
MANNA FoodBank for their MANNA Express program on Thursday night, March 11 
at St. Margaret Mary’s Parish. Volunteers from Catholic Charities, St. Margaret 
Mary, and the Saint Vincent de Paul Society handed out food, diapers, wipes, for-
mula, and  feminine hygiene products to people in need. We served 77 households 
and 293  individuals. Catholic Charities partnered with Bounty and Soul, a local non-
profit organization, that donated meat to put into the food boxes. The Food Connec-
tion, another local nonprofit dedicated to fighting food insecurity, gave away an addi-
tional 186 meals at the event. We thank Father Becker and St. Margaret Mary’s for 
hosting this event, and Catholic Charities thanks the Hispanic Ministry program, the 
Saint Vincent de Paul Society at St. Margaret Mary, Bounty and Soul, and the Food 
Connection for their partnership in this MANNA Express food distribution event.  

St. Margaret Mary’s Hosts MANNA FoodBank Express Program 

 
St. Margaret Mary’s hosted a food 

distribution event on March 11th.  See 
the back of this bulletin insert for the 

complete story.  Thanks to Jesse 
Boeckermann and Anne Minks for 
contributions of photos and details 

concerning this event. 

Manna Foodbank Express comes to Swannanoa! 

Your  
Complete 
Guide to 

Holy Week 
is  

Inside! 

 

http://liferunners.org/signup
mailto:jslosarczyk2@uwalumni.com



